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The Honorable Tom Wolf

Governor

225 Main Capitol
The Pennsylvania State Capitol
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Governor Wolf:

According to recent media reports. Amazon is currently soliciting proposals from cities
and states as a site for its second company headquarters (HQ2) in North America. Western
Pennsylvania would be an ideal location for this major economic development opportunity and
strong legislative support exists to work with the Administration to bring the headquarters here.

As you know, Pennsylvania has partnered with Amazon to locate and develop a number
of operations here in our state. Currently, Amazon's extensive footprint across Pennsylvania,
includes a software development center in Pittsburgh, pickup centers in State College and the
University of Pennsylvania Campus in Philadelphia, as well as fulfillment/distribution centers in
a number of communities across the Commonwealth.

Pennsylvania should aggressively market and promote our status as the Keystone State.
We are an important crossroads that connects the northeast, the south, as well as the Great Lakes
region and all points west.

Development of Amazon HQ2 in Western Pennsylvania would truly be a much-needed
regionally transformational event and I believe state government should actively and strenuously
promote the many assets that make this region an excellent candidate for this corporate
headquarters.

Pennsylvania is home to an educated, energetic and dedicated workforce, which could be
augmented and enhanced by drawing talented individuals from neighboring states.

Western Pennsylvania offers many "quality-of-life" enticements that would be attractive
to corporate leaders and staff, a fact that regularly places the region on the top of "best places to
live" lists published by national media and polling organizations.






